
 

City of Burien 
Public Works Department 

AGENDA 
 

5th Avenue S Traffic Calming Project 
S 116th Street to S 126th Street 

 
March 14, 2018 Open House Meeting 

 
 
 

5:30 pm – 6:00 pm  – Welcome and Snacks 

6:00 pm – 6:30 pm – Presentation by City Staff and Consultant 

6:30 pm – 7:30 pm – Open House Format – Review Graphics and Ask Questions 

 

 

The purpose of this Open House Meeting is to present the project background to the community, discuss 

the proposed design layout and receive feedback from the community.  

 

After the Open House Meeting the City will receive additional feedback from the community and move 

forward with the preliminary design phase of the project which includes identification of required storm 

system improvements and an analysis of existing pavement conditions.  

 

The next steps of the project are outlined in the project schedule below: 

 

• March 15-April 6 – Review comments from community and meet with property owners to discuss 

layouts   

• April 6-April 18 – KPG to prepare layout options and preliminary cost estimates taking into 

account community feedback, required storm system improvements and pavement conditions  

 

• April 19-May 9 – City to review and select a design option 

 

• May 10 – May 16 – Follow up mailer to 5th Ave S residents regarding selected design 

 

• May 10 – December – Survey & Design 

 

Meeting materials will be posted on the City website at http://www.burienwa.gov/trafficcalming and on 

the KPG website at http://www.kp.com/burien-5th-ave-TC by Friday March 16th 2018. 

 

Your Feedback is Important. Comments sheets can be returned at the meeting or mailed to the City at the 

address provided on the bottom of the comments sheet. Comments may also be emailed to Brian Victor at: 

brianv@burienwa.gov or Brian can be reached by phone at: (206) 248-5533. 

 


